
Tellico Village Branch Closed 

 

As we are all aware, COVID-19 cases are still 

on the rise. Due to this, our Tellico Village 

office will remain closed during the months 

of February and March for the safety of our 

customers and the Lakeside Realty Staff. 

We look forward to assisting you at the 

main office in Loudon. You may also take 

advantage of our online services at 

www.tncountyclerk.com.  

 

We apologize for this inconvenience. 
 

The main office located at: 101  Mulberry Street                                        

in Loudon at the Courthouse Annex will be open to serve you.                                          

Monday – Friday 8:00 am – 4:30 pm 

865-458-2726 

http://www.tncountyclerk.com/

